COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

»

71, Fenchureh Street, E.L .3
19th June, 1953.

DearSir,

I have to acquaint you that the Vessels
named in your Reports of Survey, numbered below,
have been classed as agalnst the same expressed:=

A 700 "TRANSFORD II". The contents of your report
4 are noted, but I shall be glad 1f you will
state whether the shafts dealt with by you at
this time are the spare or the working shafts.
It would appear that the scored screwshafts
were replaced at Martinique without repair, and
accordingly the vessel's class was continued
subject as detailed in my letter of the 27th
March last addressed to Mr. Wardle at Aruba, a
copy of which was forwerded to you. When the
shafts now repaired are fitted in the vessel, &
fresh record of Screwshaft willl, of course,

be assignede.

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

J. B. Stark, Esq.,
TRINIDAD.

_Lloyd's Registet
Foundation.
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